
Dr . Raymond H. Thompson 
University of Arizona 
Department of Anthropology 
Tucson , Arizona 85721 

Dear Ray : 

Route 1 , Box 39 
Kimberly , Idqho 83341 

March 22 , 1972 

Thank you so much for returning t~e manuscript . I 
have delivered it to Dr . Swanson and we will publish it 
as a paper on pressure techniques . Earl said it woula be 
well tf we had the collection of replica points which were 
sent with the paper - to have them h~re at the university 
for reference . 

I am sure you are all looktnQ" forw-=trd t0 t11e visit 
by Francois Bordes . Believe "1e said he would be tvi~re on 
ihrch 27th . On April 9th he wtll fly to Pullman wi-v'lre we 
hope to get together for a symposium on lithic technology . 
Do wish you could come. 

I do hope we will be able to see you in Florida but 
as yet have not worked out the details on time and finance . 
A.lso must watt to see how Evelyn feels at that time . 

Please give our best to Molly , Emil , Bill , Ji ~ Qnd 
all the fine people in your department . 

Sincerely yours , 

Don s . crabtree 
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